
Services for July 

Sundays at 8am 

  3rd July -  Holy Communion with Revd. Kathryn 

10th July - no service 

17th July - Holy Communion by Extension with Keith 

24th July -  no service  

31st July -  no service  

 

Sundays at 10.30am 

  3rd July - All Age Worship with Keith 

10th July - Holy Communion with Revd. Robin Paterson 

17th July - All Age Holy Communion with Revd Lynne Grey 

24th July - Morning Worship with Alan 

31st July - Benefice Service at 10am 

 

Wednesdays at 10.30am 

  6th July - Holy Communion with Revd. Bob Bailey 

13th July - Morning Worship with Carole, Pauline, Anne 

20th July - Holy Communion by Extension with Keith 

27th July - Morning Worship with Carole, Pauline, Anne 

SUNDAY JULY 3rd 2022 

TRINITY 3 

All Age Worship with Keith 

including banns and  

thanksgivings 

Readings  

Galatians 6:(1-6) 7-16 and Luke 10: 1-11, 16-20 

Collect 

Almighty and eternal God, 

who, for the firmer foundation of our faith, 

allowed your holy apostle Thomas  

to doubt the resurrection of your Son 

till word and sight convinced him: 

grant to us, who have not seen, that we also may believe 

and so confess Christ as our Lord and our God; 

who is alive and reigns with you, 

in the unity of the Holy Spirit, 

one God, now and for ever. Amen 



BANNS 
Banns will be read for the  

second time today for 

Stacey Kaye and Mark Walker. 

Please pray for this couple as they prepare  

for their marriage on 6th August. 

FOOD BANK 

Tinned meat and vegetables needed 

for the Food Bank in Seacroft. 

Please bring donation to church or leave in the box on  

Carole’s drive - 34 Main Street, Barwick . 

 

 to Sarah who will be 50 on 7th July 

 

to Neale for 8th July 
THANKSGIVINGS 

Amy and Ben are bringing  

their daughter Grace and  

Rebecca and Geoffrey are bringing  

their son Rory 

for thanksgiving prior to baptism. 

Please pray for these families as their children start  

on their journey of faith. 

BIBLES FOR BARWICK SCHOOL LEAVERS 

 

 

 

 

Once again we are getting near to the end of the school year. 

And once again we are giving each pupil a Youth Bible which is  

suitable for the teenage years; asking questions of them  

and answering their questions. 

We want these bibles to come from members of the  

congregation with best wishes for the pupils’ futures. 

Thank you to everyone who has already given a donation  

towards the purchase of these bibles. 

There is still time if you would like to make a contribution. 

We have borrowed a copy of the bible and left it in church  

if you would like to look through it. Thank you. 


